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July 2017 to June 2018  
 
Victoria continues to run 6 Sanctioned Events across 3 clubs in Victoria  
Diamond Valley Archers Inc.  
Mornington Peninsula Bowmen  
Twin City Archers 
 
These shoots have maintained to attract 30 - 40 archers on average at each sanctioned shoot. 
 
Out of 20 Events run by the Association in 2017 / 2018 6 Events were managed in Victoria (excluding Special 
Events (Benchmark), the Nationals and the National Indoors) – this represent 30% of the events run in 2017 / 
2018 across the associations affiliated clubs. 
 
Following on from last year where Victoria introduced the one day events, the Victorian Clubs set an objective 
to run at least 1 3D AAA shoot per month up until Nationals and to the credit of Brett Carn - Twin City Archers 
Jamie Harrington – Mornington Peninsula Bowmen and Diamond Valley Archers we have scheduled an 
additional 3 one day events – we all know how manual and work intensive managing 3D events are – so my 
congratulations and thanks for all the clubs support, without which this would not be possible for our members. 
 
In addition to this activity, the Victorian clubs got together and put together their own State Shirts; a big 
thankyou to Mitchell Brown (Cub) starting this out in 2017 & Tiarnee Lowe for arranging all the final art work so 
that we could bring this into reality in 2018. These have been approved by the committee to use the 3D AAA 
logos along with promoting the 3 clubs in Victoria that have made 3D AAA possible in this state. They have 
found favour with a wide variety of members across associations, and could be seen worn by members at 
other associations events in 2018; a great promotion for our sport.  
 
In 2018 I have continued to work with the young members interested in 3D archery, and this has grown, with 
some of our members taking out State Titles at other events in 2018 and at the same time building friendships 
within the sport which is very pleasing to see. 
 
I look forward to working with Victoria in the upcoming year to see what more we can do to grow our sport 
 
Regards 
 
Cordell McGuire 
Victoria Sate Liaison Officer 3DAAA 
vicliaisonofficer@3daaa.com.au  
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